
 
 
June 8, 2020 
 
The Newcomers Club is back, up, and just about running!  We are reinventing ourselves within 
the guidelines of the “new normal” and, given that, will focus on what we can do and be safe at the 
same time —which will be a lot! 
 
Your Newcomers Website is active and accessible to you. 
Over the next week or two our Activity Chairs will update their activity entries on the website.  And, a 
new Newcomers Newsletter that summarizes everything we’re up to – and that you can be up to -- 
will be there soon for you to access, as well. 
 
Newcomers Coffees may be back soon! 
We all miss the camaraderie of those Wednesday gatherings.  Although the Community Church is still 
closed, we’re looking at other options for getting together – perhaps a Coffee in the park, maybe even 
a happy hour via Zoom.  You’ll be the first to know about final plans. 
 
Your Newcomers Membership Renewal period is June 1 through July 31.   
You can find all details on the Newcomers website at  

                https://parkcitynewcomers.org/become-a-member/ 
Please do print out, fill out, and sign both sides of the form you’ll find there.  Receiving your renewal 
by the end of July will ensure that you are included in the next Directory that we’ll mail out in August. 
 
Your $35 membership is our main source of income, used to subsidize many of the activities you 
enjoy--the Coffees, the monthly newsletter, the Directory, and the easy access to your Newcomers 
website.  Your renewal will ensure that we’ll be able to provide the information, access, and 
community involvement you’re used to, especially once we have the “green light”.   
 
Have you met or do you know any potential new members?  If you do, please feel free to contact me! 
 
We’re Always Looking for Ideas! 
And while we’re getting back up to speed, know that several of our activities have continued via Zoom 
– for instance, the Book Club and Writers’ Circle, and we even had a stab at Fine Dining.  And our 
Garden Club, complete with masks and social distancing, had a garden tour last month, with others 
planned.  Until we can all be together as before, we’re brainstorming new, fun ideas…Zoom trivia get-
togethers, wine-tastings, picnics and other activities we can do outdoors this summer.  Do you have 
any ideas for group outings, perhaps something you’ve enjoyed in the last three months?  Let 
us know! 
 
As always, we send best wishes for your continued health.  We know how important consistent 
relationships and community connections are to our wellbeing.  We’re looking forward to being able to 
support that fully as we open up again.  We’re grateful that you’re there and ready for activities. 



 
We’re back!  We’re here for you.  Keep watching the website over the next several weeks as 
we make plans and set dates for getting together again. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carol Haselton 
President 
qualitycarol@hotmail.com 
619-997-5274 


